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• Friday 22nd February  Wings Over Wairarapa $2.00 per student 
Please pay this to the teacher. 

• Thursday 21st March  NZEI Meeting – School Closing 12.30pm 

• Tuesday 5th March  PMP Begins 

• Friday 12th April   Last Day Term 1 
 

  

Tuesday 12th February, 2019 - Week 3, Term 1  

 

 

 

This weeks assembly 
is run by: 
Room  10 

Parents/Whanau  
welcome 

Friday 12.00pm 
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THIS WEEKS LUNCHES. 
 
 

Wednesday – MPS Healthy Hamburgers $3.50 
Thursday – Subway – Envelopes at the office. 

Or online www.subway.co.nz 
Friday – Healthy Heart Tick Pie $3.50 

Lunch orders taken at the office from 8.00am 
 

 

PB4L WeekLy Focus 
‘Making Good Choices’ 

 

             Maths Survey 
       Keep an eye out by the  
      office as we are surveying  

parents about maths at school. 
Check out the poster in the foyer  

and have your say. 
 

NZEI UNION MEETING 
TO ALL PARENTS AND CAREGIVERS.  WE 

ARE TRYING TO GIVE AS MUCH NOTICE AS 
POSSIBLE. 

There is an NZEI union meeting on  
Thursday 21st March. 

MPS will be closing at lunchtime so teachers 
can attend.   

There will be no Kids Klub that day. 
 

PMP Helpers 
 

HELPERS NEEDED 
CAN YOU HELP MRS COX ON A TUESDAY 

OR WEDNESDAY MORNING FOR 1 ½ 
HOURS. WE NEED PARENTS TO SUPERVISE 

A SMALL GROUP OF JUNIOR 
CHILDREN IN OUR PMP (LIKE MINI 

GYMNASTICS) 
PROGRAMME. LOTS OF FUN AND NOTHING 

CHALLENGING TO DO. LET THE OFFICE 
KNOW IF YOU ARE AVAILABLE. 

 

WHEELS AT SCHOOL 
No bikes or scooters are to be ridden in school 

grounds on the way in or out of school. WALK YOUR 
WHEELS. This is to keep everyone safe. 

 

GATES CLOSED 
Our school gates are closed between 8.45 and 
2.30 to make sure our students are safe in the 

school grounds. Please do not hook gates back 
during school hours. 

 

Wings Over Wairarapa 
$2 FOR THE BUS – PLEASE TAKE TO YOUR 

CLASS TEACHER 
 

PARENT HELPERS PLEASE!!!!! 
We will need lots of parent helpers to go with 
each class on Friday 22nd February. Put this 
day aside to enjoy a special day of exciting 

activities designed for children at the 
Aerodrome as part of Wings Over Wairarapa 

air show. 
 
 

     Please let your  
Class teacher know 
 if you are available  
             to help. 
  

Lucky Book Club 
 

Lucky Book Club orders will be coming home 
today. Orders must be returned by  

Friday 15th February. 
 

Whanau Hui 
 

We invite you and your child to come and spend  
15 minutes of your time talking about the uniqueness of 

your child and family and to share with us what you would 
like to gain from the upcoming year at MPS.  You have 
missed the bookings for today but you can still make a 
booking for tomorrow Wednesday 13th February either 

online or through our school office.   
For online bookings go to  

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz  code: jqxd4 
Please help make a difference in your child’s life.  

Working together so they will be 
 Motivated, Positive and Successful. 

. 

Dates: Monday 18th February 
            Monday 25th February 
            Monday 4th March 
Where: Wairarapa College grounds. No parking on site. Enter from 
Cornwall Street entrance 
Start:  Race Briefing 5.30pm.  Start 5.45pm 
 On Line Registration – www.wmsc.org.nz  click Triathlons, then 
kids Tris and follow the link for Entry On Line.       
Cost: $10.50 for 3 events includes fees 
Pre- Registrations; 
    At Wairarapa Building Society Tuesday 5th Feb 9am-11am     
cash only ($10) 
    At Wairarapa Building Society Thursday 7th Feb 2.30-4.30pm 
cash ($10) 
    At Avant Plus Masterton           Saturday 9th Feb 9-11am          
cash only ($10) 
They will also be able to go through the Pre-Registration speed 
line on each race day  
to confirm their attendance for each race. 
NOTE:  We will be using a computer timing system and to save delays at 
the start of each race,   
we would like all kids to be pre – registered before the first race.  
Any questions ring Judy Brown on 3787867 
There will be registration on the day from 4.30-5.30 (no late registrations).  
$15 for 3 races cash only. Please try and pre- register. 
 

BOOK AMNESTY Again we are asking if you could please check under the beds, in the cupboards anywhere you think books could be hiding at home. Our reading books are expensive and so many are missing –not returned. If you have any school readers at home don’t be embarrassed just drop them into the office-no questions asked. 
 

MPS 
 

As the new school year begins we remind our students 
of our school name and what it means for us all. This is 
something you can support us with at home by talking 
about it and encouraging your child to tell you about it. 

Motivated to Learn 
Positive Behaviour 

Successful Relationships 
. 

Whakatauki 
 

Tū mai e moko. Te whakaata o ō mātua.  
Te moko o ō tīpuna. 

Stand strong, O moko. 
The reflection of your parents.  

The blueprint of your ancestors. 

http://www.subway.co.nz/
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/
http://www.wmsc.org.nz/

